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  2nd July 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers of children in Reception – B2 and B12,  
     

Reception End-of-Year Assembly 2025 
 
The children in Base 2 and Base 12 would like to invite you to come along to their end-of-year 
play, The Gingerbread Man, on Thursday 17th July at 2.15pm. 
 
As always space will be limited therefore this means we need to restrict the number of people 

attending to TWO people per family. There will be no charge. 
 
If you would like to attend, please complete the booking form by clicking on the following link 
https://forms.office.com/e/6tTMWmpHHt 

 
All children will change into ‘smart’ clothes on the day of the assembly.  
This typically includes: 
 
• Boys: Smart trousers or chinos, a collared shirt - such as a polo or plain T-shirt, and smart 

shoes or clean trainers. 
• Girls: Smart trousers, skirts, or dresses, paired with a neat top or blouse, and smart shoes or 

clean trainers. 
 
Please ensure your child brings their change of clothes to school in a named carrier bag by 
Friday, 11 July at the latest. We ask that you do not send any dressing-up clothes, as the focus 
is on neat and appropriate attire for the assembly  
 
If you are bringing younger siblings, they MUST be supervised at ALL times by a parent or carer.  
 
Photos, videos and social media 
A reminder to all parents / carers and families about photos, videos and social media. You are 
welcome to take photos and videos of your child during their graduation, but we do ask that any 
photos or videos taken are NOT shared on social media. All our families make choices about whether 
they wish pictures of their children to be available on the school website or on social media and some 
make the choice that they do not want any pictures of their child shared.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

K.White 
 

Kate White 
Assistant Headteacher / EYFS Lead        

https://forms.office.com/e/6tTMWmpHHt

